
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Douglas for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 1 February 2018  

   

Question  Is the Transport Convener aware of the reports regarding 

the 20mph scheme that had been introduced in Bath and 

North East Somerset, where one year on there has been an 

increase the number of people killed or seriously injured in 

seven out of the thirteen zones where 20mph was now the 

standard speed limit? 

Answer   
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